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TEST IT TUESDAY! SURREY

It is really important that we remember to test our smoke alarms regularly to make sure

they are working. To help your family remember, design a poster in the space below that
will remind your family to test the smoke alarm each week.

For more information visit
www.surreycc.gov.uk/fire-safety-education
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